
March 21, 2023

JeffWiseman

Operations Manager

Ministry of Transportation and Infrastructure

102 Industrial Place
Penticton, BC V2A 7C8

Dear Mr. Wiseman:
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Re: Your Retirement

On behalf of the Board of Directors of the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen, I

would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your years of service and congratulate

you on your upcoming retirement.

I have appreciated your commitment to working collaboratively with the Regional District

to improve roads and public safety in our communities. Your appearances before the

Board were always informative and insightful.

Congratulations once again on your well-earned retirement, and I wish you all the best in

the years ahead.

Sincerely,

MarK Pendergj^T^thair
Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen
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